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THE PRIME MINISTER

21 ¥February 13980

Thank you for your letter of 19 February.

=1led by reports of the scenes outside
a number of business premises which have been subject to

picketing related to the steel strike. I understand your

reaction, and the rezction of your employees.

The police deser#e great credit for their effaerts to
control the situation. I know that at timés it has threatened
to get beyond their pontrol. As yowu will know, there is
legislation before Parliament on these matters. Among other
provisions, thisﬁwill give companies a remedy in law against
secondary picketing. I hope that this will prove adequate

to prevent future repetition of the ugly scenes which you

describe.

William Samuel, Esq.




